
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           
           
          
 
16th December 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you that our 
valued Teaching Assistant, Miss Stringer, will be leaving her position at 
Grange Infant School at the end of this term.  
 
Miss Stringer has been a wonderful member of our team for many years, 
providing exceptional support to both the children and staff. Her positive 
impact on the classroom environment and her nurturing presence with the 
students has always been truly appreciated. 
 
While we are sad to see Miss Stringer leave, and we know the children will 
miss her greatly, we understand that she is moving on to new 
opportunities. Miss Stringer's last day with us will be Friday, 20th 
December.  
 
We are sure you will all join us in wishing her the very best for her future. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in 
touch. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs. Rudman 
Assistant Headteacher 
Grange Infant School 
 
 


